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Addition of a New Supplier of Encoder Housings for AC Servo Motors 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
For AC servo motors, new encoder housings from a different supplier will be used in addition to the current 
encoder housings to improve the obtainability of the parts. The servo motors with different appearances will 
be distributed accordingly. This change does not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
 
1. Target Model 

Rotary servo motor HK-ST series 
 HK-RT series (3.5 to 7 kW) 

 
2. Reason for the Change 

To improve the obtainability of the parts 
 
3. Details of the Change 

New encoder housings from a different supplier will be used. 
The servo motors with different appearances (parting lines, gate traces, and luster) will be distributed 
accordingly. 

 
 Current product New product 

Appearance   

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the January 2023 production, and the products with both the 
current and new encoder housings will be distributed. 

 
 


